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I am wanting to speak out against a proposed change coming to Whitney Way. It is my
understanding that a bike lane, reduced speed, and making the road a single lane... changes are
being discussed. This is a terrible idea. Whitney way is a main artery off the beltline, which
making these proposed changes, would slow traffic to a high traffic street. Not to mention the
changes would take away the ability to have parking available. This is a busy road with lots of
residential houses on it. The city would be taking away the value of every home owner on this
road.

Let me get this straight, to accommodate bicyclists, the city is inconveniencing every other

vehicle owner by slowing traffic, making a single lane, and taking away parking. I don't get it..
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This proposal needs to be reconsidered as the neighbors that live here are in high opposition to
this matter.

Sincerly,
Megan T.
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